I—A_L-AN KORN ATTORNEY AT LAW

May 25, 2022

FCC, Media Bureau
45 L Street NE
Washington DC 20554

VIA EMAIL (audiofilings@fce.gov)

Re: Notice of Resumption of Broadcast Operations (Silent since May 27, 2021)
K272FR (FM), McCall, ID: Facility ID No. 156831

Dear Media Bureau:

This letter is to provide notification that Boise Community Radio Project, Inc. (BCRP),
licensee of Station K272FR (FM) (Facility 156831) resumed full-time broadcast operations on May
24, 2022.

K272FR(FM) discontinued full-time broadcast operations on May 27, 2021 when the
broadcast station with which it had an agreement declined to make itself available for rebroadcast.
A review of the Commission’s records suggests that a request for Special Temporary Authority to
remain silent was not previously submitted by BCRP.

Please feel free to contact the undersigned if you have any questions concerning the above.
Anti-Drug Abuse Act Certification: Applicant certifies that neither applicant nor any party

to the application is subject to denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301" of the Anti-Drug
Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. Section 862.

I hereby certify that the statements in this application are true, complete and correct to the
best of my knowledge and belief, and are made in good faith. I acknowledge that all certifications
and attached Exhibits are considered material representations.

Very truly yours,

an\Ko
Attorney for Boise Community Radio Project, Inc.

ce: Brian Allred (ballred@radioboise.org)
Victoria McCauley, Audio Division (Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov)
Denise Williams (Denise. Willliams@fcc.gov)
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